
FOOTPATH CONSTRUCTION

Construction 
commencing in 
February 2023

Frederick Street, Ryde 
(Between Arnold Street and Potts Street)

The City of Ryde is committed to the 
delivery and expansion of high 
quality infrastructure including safe 
and accessible footpaths for the 
community. 

As part of this commitment, Frederick 
Street, Ryde (Between Arnold Street 
and Potts Street) has been identified 
for footpath construction works as 
part of Council's 2022/23 Traffic 
Facilities Expansion Program.

These works are scheduled to 
commence in February 2023.

Prior to construction commencing, 
Council will send a separate 
notification flyer for the works.



Contact  William Truong, Project Manager
Phone     0434 656 001
Email WilliamT@ryde.nsw.gov.au
Post         Locked Bag 2069, North Ryde NSW 1670

COMING SOON TO YOUR STREET
FOOTPATH CONSTRUCTION WORKS
Frederick Street, Ryde 
(Between Arnold Street and Potts Street)

Major components of the works include:

• Construction of a new concrete
footpath on the south-eastern side of
Frederick Street (Between Arnold Street
and Potts Street)

• Construction of adjoining pram ramps

If you are unable to view the concept plans, or if you don’t have 
internet access, please call Customer Service on 9952 8222 
for assistance.
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